
OFFICIAL NOTICE OF BOARD MEETING 

First Place for Youth 

Date: Tuesday, September 9, 2025 

Time: 5:00 PM (Pacific Time) 

Location: Virtual Meeting via Zoom 

 

In accordance with the City and County of San Francisco’s public meeting requirements, First 

Place for Youth is providing notice of an upcoming Board of Directors meeting. This meeting 

will be held virtually and is open to the public. 

Agenda topics include (but are not limited to): 

• Organizational updates 

• Financial and programmatic reports 

• Public comment 

Members of the public are encouraged to attend. Opportunities for public comment will be 

available during the meeting. For questions or to request accommodations, please contact: 

Email: vwhitlock@firstplaceforyouth.org 

Phone: (510) 272-0979 
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Good morning,
 

This email serves as the notification of a public Board meeting for First Place for Youth. The meeting
will be held virtually and begin at 5pm. Should, participants desire to join the meeting, please have
them email me at this address and I will provide them with the Zoom information. Attached is the
notification for posting.
 
Please confirm receipt and let me know if you need anything else.
 
Thank you!
Vicki
 
 

    

Vicki Whitlock
Pronouns: she/her/hers (Why is this here?)

Chief of Staff
First Place for Youth
426 17th Street, Suite 100
Oakland, CA 94612
P: 510.272.0979 ext. 262

We support foster youth as they learn to support themselves
 
Our organizational values drive our work 

Confidentiality Notice: This message and any attachments are for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and
may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of
the original message and attachments.
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